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You are invited to Merimbula Public School’s  
ANZAC Day Ceremony  

and to support our students at the  
Pambula and Merimbula town services on  

April 25th.  

 
March 24, 2017. 

 Dear Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents,  
 

School Service 
The School Representative Council (SRC) will be hosting our school ANZAC Day service on Monday April 3 at 10.15am in the Jackson 
Hall. Parents, family and friends are invited to attend. The service will include RSL Sub-Branch members speaking and playing the 
bugle. The school choir will be performing some songs and two of our SRC Leaders, Jayda Hulme and Corey Lawson, will be presenting 
a speech. 
 

Two children have been chosen from each Stage to lay a wreath in the hall to commemorate this special service. The wreaths will 
then be taken down to the memorial on Beach Street following the service. A special morning tea will be held in the staffroom after 
the event. Guests are welcome to attend. 
 

Pambula Service 
This year our school has been invited by the Merimbula RSL to march at the Pambula town service. Students are to muster at the 
front of Foodworks at 8.30am for a 9am service on April 25. Our School Leaders, Jayda Hulme and Corey Lawson, will be speaking at 
this service. SRC Leader Maka Ofati will be a flag bearer at the front of the march. Our SRC will also lay a wreath. Our choir will be 
performing 4 songs with Pambula Public School at the service. If your child is in the choir and is available on this day, please bring 
them along. 

 

Merimbula Service 
The Merimbula RSL has again invited our students to represent the school and be part of the 2017 Merimbula ANZAC Day Ceremony. 
As in recent years a Dawn Service will take place in Beach Street Merimbula at 5.45am for a 6.00am service.  
 

Our students have been invited to march at the 11.00am service. Students are to muster at the front of the Merimbula RSL on Main 
Street at 10.30am (10.15am for SRC Leaders), ready to march at 11am to the memorial on Beach Street. Our School Leaders, Jayda 
Hulme and Corey Lawson, will be speaking at this service. SRC Leader Pearl Butler-Wollard will be a flag bearer at the front of the 
march. Our SRC will also lay a wreath. Our choir will again be performing 4 songs.  
 

Students who are marching: 

 Are to wear FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM (no Year 6 shirts or representative sports jackets please); 

 May wear commemorative medals belonging to family members but they must wear them on the right side of their chest 
(only veterans/soldiers wear them on their heart/left). 

 May wear rosemary. Some is given out at the RSL. 

 Should bring a hat, or in inclement weather an umbrella. 
 
 

Thank you so much for supporting the school to be able to commemorate such a special day. 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Michelle Hulme  
Principal  


